
From: David Castle 

Sent: 08 March 2023 16:31 

To: Planning Planning; cameronbanks-murray@camden.gov.uk 

Subject: Objection to 2023/0471/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

From: 

THE HEATH & HAMPSTEAD SOCIETY 

 

We must object most strongly to the proposed excessive front dormers which replace the correctly 

sized small dormer. 

1. This proposed dormer will be very visible from the street and is not set back far enough from 

the front façade. 

2. The front elevations are misleading in suggesting that there are two dormers joined by a set 

back portion. The real effect seen from the street will be that of a very wide dormer very 

different from the original dormers and the near-by dormers. 

 

The dormers would detract from the Conservation Area. 

PLEASE REFUSE  

 

 

Sent from Mail for Windows 

 

https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986

